1rving Elementary School 9 Garden Place Derby, CT 06418

Mrs. Misset, Principal

August 29, 2019

First of all, I would like to thank you for the opportunity given to me here at Irving Elementary School. These past few years I have grown in so many ways through the support and guidance of a wonderful school family. I regret to inform you that I am giving you my resignation for my current position as Reading Tutor here are Irving School. My last day will be Friday August 31, 2019. I have been given the opportunity to teach my own class in a preschool, which was what I have been going to school for. I am eternally grateful for all the people I have met, the friends that I have made, and the children I have come to know and love. Irving will always have a special place in my heart.

Sincerely,

Michelle L. Ferro

Pichelle O.